
 

Collect for the Week 
 

Lord Jesus Christ, 

your birth at Bethlehem 

draws us to kneel in wonder at heaven touching earth: 

accept our heartfelt praise 

as we worship you,  

our Saviour and our eternal God. 

 

 

10.00 am Joint Family Carol Service 

 Minister: The Vicar 

 

 Please see separate booklet 

 

 Followed by Shortened Eucharist 

 President: The Vicar 

 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
MONDAY 26th December Parish Office closed 
 

TUESDAY 27th Parish Office closed 

 

WEDNESDAY 28th  Parish Office closed 

12 noon - 2 pm   Charlie’s Angels pop-up lunch at the Church Centre 

 

THURSDAY 29th Parish Office closed 
 

FRIDAY 30th Parish Office closed 

12:30 pm Community Larder at the Church Centre 

 NB. No Choir practice 

Sunday 25th December 2022 

CHRISTMAS DAY  

Altar Flowers at the Parish Church 
 

The altar & font flowers are given 

today by Elaine Bruce 

in loving memory of Marina Cross, 

beloved wife, mother, grandmother 

and wonderful sister 

 

 
 



SATURDAY 31st  

 

NEXT SUNDAY 1st January 

NEW YEAR’S DAY 
 

10.00 am Joint Eucharist Service at the Parish Church  

 President: The Vicar, Preacher: Daphne Pilcher 

  

NEWS AND NOTES 
From the Vicarage 

Merry Christmas to you all and a very big thank you for all your support 

during the year.  I trust that we will all experience the peace and goodwill 

proclaimed by the angels at the birth of Jesus Christ “our Lord Emmanuel”. 

Ronnie 

 

Altar Flowers at the Parish Church 2023 

The New list for flower sponsorship is now in the library.  Please do put your 

name down and complete a form if you would like to commemorate 

someone. 

 

Nevill Park 

If you should need to park in Nevill Park please ensure that you park on the 

right hand side (facing away from church) and do not block access for any 

residents.  Thank you. 

 

URGENT - DAY OF PRAYER FOR THE FUTURE OF ST PAUL'S RUSTHALL  

Saturday 21st January 2023 10 am to 3 pm (including lunch provision)  

At the Church Centre. 

To run our Parish Churches costs significantly more than our current income.  

This is unsustainable and we seek God's guidance for our future. 

ALL WELCOME - YOUR SUPPORT IS VITAL 

YOUR PAROCHIAL CHURCH COUNCIL 

 

Family Service  

Please note that the service on Sunday 1st January is a joint service at the 

Parish Church. 

 

 

 

 

CONTACTS 
 

The Vicar: The Revd. Ronnie Williams 01892 521357, mobile 07796 655225 

Parish Office: Mrs Ginette di Palma 01892 521447, mobile 07775 801984 

Email: office@stpaulsrusthall.org.uk 

Website: www.stpaulsrusthall.org.uk 

Registered Charity in England & Wales, Number 1132681 


